
To whom it may concern: 
   We HIGHLY OPPOSE LC-18.  As a housing provider we still have a 
mortgage on our rental, the property taxes, insurance, etc. None of that is 
forgiven.  Those only go higher. Yet we are expected and MUST pay them.  
   I currently lost MY job because of the pandemic, so who is going to help 
me? 
   Please take into consideration that there is still the "little guy" out here 
who has 1 rental as an investment for retirement and you want US to 
forgive some of the rent? 
    That certainly doesn't help! 
                    Sincerely, Bob and Pam Englund 
                                    Property owner of 123 65th Place 
                                    Springfield, Or. 9747 
 


